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11th March 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have some staffing changes happening now and after Easter. 
 
Farewell 
We say goodbye to Mr & Mrs Feeney at the end of this term.  They will be moving to start a 
new exciting adventure on the Shetland Islands.  Mr Feeney has been a TA at the Juniors since 
2015 and Mrs Feeney joined the staffing team in 2019, they will be missed by us all.  We are 
hoping to be kept updated with video diaries! We wish them both well. 
 

 
The Shetland Islands 

 
Welcome 
Miss Kissock joined Heacham Junior in February and has been teaching alongside Mrs Feeney 
and Mrs Manning in Oystercatcher Class.  We are happy to announce that she will be the 
permanent class teacher in Year 3 Oystercatcher class after Easter.  
 
Miss Rule has joined our 3 schools, Heacham Infants, Juniors and Snettisham,  for a newly 
created role of Pastoral Support Officer.  She will be supporting our children with their social, 
emotional and behavioural wellbeing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Louise Jackson 
Executive Headteacher 
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